Greg Johnson <turson@relianceconnects.com>

Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not
add personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including
your name and any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to
the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines,
including Google, Bing, and Yahoo.

This bill sounds like a step in the right direction to address dangerous Diesel emissions. As
outlined in testimony by Paul Lewis MD, MPH recently, Diesel emissions are a major source of
harmful/deadly pollutants in our Oregon Air and in the World’s Air.

Other States such as California and Washington have already stepped up to address this serious
health issue. It is odd that supposedly environmentally progressive Oregon which used to be a
leader is now falling behind in various areas to address environmental health issues.

In my preliminary reading of HB2007 it does not appear to go far enough or fast enough in my
opinion to address the health issues associated with Diesel emissions but let’s hope that at least

this partial effort passes and becomes law in Oregon.
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